
Dear Sponsors and Donors,  

Members of the NYPD and FDNY invite you to support the 22nd Annual John G. Chipura 
Memorial Golf Outing, which will be held on Thursday, September 19, 2024. All proceeds will 
benefit the Boy Scouts of America, FDNY, NYPD and U.S. Military families who are in need.   
  
John (‘Chip’) was an extraordinary man whose larger than life personality was eclipsed only by 
the size of his heart.  A United States Marine for 6 years, Chip survived the 1983 terrorist 
bombing of the Marine Barracks in Beirut, Lebanon.  He lost hundreds of his fellow Marines that 
day, but he never lost his spirit.  The incident only increased Chips’ dedication to help and serve 
his community, which he proudly did for the City of New York for fifteen years. Chip was a 
Police Officer as well as a Detective in the NYPD’s 72nd precinct, and a firefighter with the 
FDNY assigned to Engine 219 in Brooklyn.  While working as a firefighter, Chip selflessly gave 
his life while saving others at the World Trade Center on September 11, 2001.   

Since 1974, Chip had been a member of the Boy Scouts of America.  He rose to the highest rank 
of Eagle Scout.  He believed very strongly in the organization’s mission and donated much of his 
spare time as an Assistant Scout Master with Troop 21 in Staten Island.   

Last year we were able to raise over $7,000 for the John G. Chipura Foundation, Inc..  This year, 
we understand the difficulties local business are faced in these challenging financial times and 
appreciate anything you can do.  The event will be held at Silver Lake Golf Course.  There are 
many ways to make a donation such as: hole and flag sponsorships, merchandise giveaways and 
gift certificates. We understand that the financial climate is challenging, so please know that any 
gift, no matter the size, will be greatly appreciated.  

We thank you in advance for helping us continue the mission of John G. Chipura, a true 
American hero. Please feel free to contact any of the Police Officers or Firefighters below should 
you have any questions. The John G. Chipura Foundation, Inc. is a 501 ( c ) (3) public charity, 
our EIN number is 20-5557037. 

Sincere thanks for your support,   

Capt. Gerard Chipura, FDNY (Ret), 917-386-4012 
PO Mike Dougherty,  NYPD (Ret), 917-359-5585 
FF Tim Viverito, E-247, 646-529-7586
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